From: Curtis Morrison
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To: PUC

Subject: Keystone XL pipeline

Auto forwarded by a Rule

The environmental harms risked by the Keystone XL pipeline are far from worth the even questionable and uncertain
benefits.

Please show deference and respect to the public input received on the Keystone XL proposal, especially the
overwhelming opposition from indigenous First Nations, and reject any permits for the pipeline.

Thank you,
Curtis Morrison

Huntington Beach, CA. 92646





